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10‘” April 201 4 Reg. No. WO256-02 

Notification under Section 42(11)(e)(i) of the Waste Management Act 1996, as 
a mended 

Dear Mr Walsh 

I refer to previous correspondence in relation to a licence review application. 

The Agency has decided that an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) is required in 
relation to the activity concerned and on the 28“’ February 2014 the applicant was 
requested to submit an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) under Section 42( 1 I)(b) 
of the Waste Management Act 1996, as amended. The EIS was received by the Agency 
on the 1 ’‘ April 201 4. 

The details of the application are set out below: 

- Name and address of applicant: 

- Location of facility: 
- National Grid Reference: 
- Class and Nature of the Activity: 

section 

- Relevant Inspector: 
- Licence Application Reference No: 
- Planning Reference No: 

Lennon Quarries Limited, Glencastle, 
Bunnahowen, 
Ballina, County Mayo. 
Tallagh, Bellmullet, County Mayo. 
E470040.839 N835694.372 
R4: Recyclindreclaination of metals and metal 
compounds 
& 
R13: Storage of waste pending any of tlie 

operations numbered R 1 to R 12 (excluding 
temporary storage (being preliminary storage 
according to the definition of ‘collection’ in 
5( 1)), pending collection, on the site where tlie 
waste is produced)”. 
Helen Boyce 

N/A 
WO256-02 



A copy of the application, the EIS submitted by the applicant and associated 
correspondence are available for inspection on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. 

In accordance with Section 42(1I)(e)(i) of the Waste Management Act 1996, as 
amended, you are requested to respond to the Agency within 4 weeks of receipt of this 
notice and furnish any observations your authority has in relation to the licence 
application, including the EIS. 

Please note that a response to this notice is required even ifyou have no observations 
to inake. 

Where it is intended to submit additional documentation with your observations, it 
would be much appreciated if you could include an electronic copy of all documents in 
pdf format on a CD ROM in order to facilitate the publishing of your observations and 
attachments to the Agency’s website. 

The application is being processed by the Agency and your observations, if any, will be 
considered as part of the licence application assessment process. You will be notified of 
the proposed decision in due course. 

Yours sincerely 

Grainne Oglesby 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


